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Friday, November 17, 2017

November 22-24
Thanksgiving
Break
December 1
Book Character Day
Red Cross Blood Drive
December 2
FCA Book Fair
December 4-7
Christmas Shop
December 11-15
Christmas Vendor Fair
December 12
6th-12th Grade
Strings Program 
December 14
5th-12th Grade
Band/Choir Program
December 15
K-12 Jean Day
December 20
K-5 Literacy Day
December 21-Jan 2
Christmas Break
December 22
All Class Reunion
January 12
End of First Semester
January 15
No School

The Secret Christmas Shopping Experience is coming soon 
to FCA!! You must turn in your shopping money and 
completed envelope to your teacher before leaving on 
November 21 for Thanksgiving Break! Please provide exact 
funds or check made out to FCA. On the envelope, please 
select the quantity and item cost for each person on your 
student’s list.

Secret Christmas Shop 

For FCA's 20 Anniversary, an "All-Class Reunion" is being 
planned by Brianna Smith & Abby Miller as their Senior 
Project! Events will be taking place before and after the 
basketball game on Friday, December 22. Please spread 
the word among FCA graduates! Email Heather Keener 
at hkeener@fcaknights.us to register.  All graduates who 
pre-register with Heather Keener will be given a family pass 
to the game on December 22!

All Class Reunion!

Bookfair at Barnes and Noble
FCA's annual Bookfair will be taking place on Saturday, 
December 2 from 10:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. at Barnes and 
Noble.  Barnes and Noble is located at 1738 Hill Road North 
in Pickerington. Using the code 12238937, a percentage of 
purchases in the store on December 2nd and on-line all week 
will be given to FCA to help increase the school library book 
selections!

Visit

for FCA Book Fair!the
Saturday, Dec. 2

Secret
Christmas Shop

paperwork due
Nov. 21

No School 11/22 - 11/24

Donate Pop Tarts
FCA elementary is collecting Pop Tarts for the FCC Food 
Pantry now through December 8. Please consider helping  
local indviduals who are struggling this Christmas season! 
Although we will accept any varitey of toaster pastry, please 
consider purchasing Pop Tarts brand as families in need 
are often unable to purchase top quality food items and this 
would be considered a real treat!

National Picture Book Month
Students are encouraged to read picture books this month 
and enter the drawing for each book read! Students may  
enter as many times as they wish but may only win once. 
The deadline to provide their name to the Elementary 
Office is November 21.


